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City of West Chicago
ATTR: Mr. Z. R. Rennel.,

475 Main Street -

West Chicago, Illinois 60185

Dear Mayor Rennels:

This will confirm my telephone conversation with you on June 20, 1979,
in which I informed you of our plan to perform additional radiological
evaluations of the material in Reed-Kepler Park. We have issued a
Request for Proposal for the evaluation work and expect to complete
the Reed-Kepler Park evaluation within about one year. At that
time we will be able to make reconnendations on the need for corrective
action.

I wish to thank you for your cooperation in this matter. We will
keep you informed as the work progresses.

Sincerely,

;@~RT&
William A. Nixon
Uranium Fuel Fabrication Section
Fuel Processing & Fabrication Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety
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